Friday 17<sup>th</sup> May

Dear Parents.

As you know, this term we are studying Life in Britain Since 1930 with a focus on WWII. To support our learning in this topic, we have arranged a visit to the Watercress Line on **Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> June** so that the children can experience what it would have been like to have been evacuated.

We will be travelling to Alresford by coach where we will catch the train to Alton. It would really help the children to 'get in the mood' if they could be **dressed up as an evacuee** for this day to make the experience as real as possible - please see overleaf for dress up ideas. We will also be making a traditional lunch for them in school so they will not need to bring any lunch or order a school dinner!

We always have a fantastic time on this visit but to provide the children with this opportunity unfortunately does total £20 each. However, the governors have agreed to massively subsidise school visits and so we would very much appreciate a contribution towards this of £15.00 to cover the cost of the coach, traditional lunch and journey on the steam train.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E. Dinsdale Year 6 Class Teacher KSII Leader

## Watercress Line - Tuesday 4th June

I give permission for	to participate in the visit to The
Watercress Line on Tuesday 4 <sup>th</sup> June.	
My emergency contact number for this day will	be
*I enclose the voluntary contribution of £15 (cash/cheque or paid online)	
Sianed	Date